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Thank you for sending in items to help us celebrate the 100th day!  We had a great time!! 

Today we will celebrate Valentine’s Day!  Feel free to send a healthy snack to help us 

celebrate. 

This quarter’s counting expectation is counting to 70.  This is a skill you can practice at 

home.  Your child should be able to count to 70 starting with 1 as well as starting with a 

random number. 

Dates 

Tuesday, 2/14 

 Valentine’s Day celebration 

Thursday, 2/16 

 Black History celebration 6-

8pm 

Monday, 2/20 

 Make up snow/ice day 

Tuesday, 2/21 

 PTA general meeting 6:30pm 

 

 

NEW SCHEDULE 

You will find a copy of our new schedule in 

your child’s daily folder.  

Lunch is at the same time.  Specials are at 

the same time and on the same days as 

before. 

Snack is early!  Please just send one simple 

snack for your child.   

 

Please return your child’s 

report card envelope if you 

have not already! 


